FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES
July 14, 2011

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in
the Sales Office meeting room.

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Thordean Campbell, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Bob Stockinger, Sarah
Barnett, and Board Contact Bill Burdick.

Absent — Kelly Paterno, Connie Harry and Barbara Quinn.

CALL TO ORDER — Chairman Thordean Campbell

NOTES —The Notes from the June 8, 2011 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting .
OLD BUSINESS —No old business

NEW BUSINESS — Two revised forms were presented to the committee, and they were the new HOME
OWNER CONCERN FORM and the SPEAKER REQUEST FORM.

Bill Burdick stated he will be doing an article regarding IRIS and the NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS. As of July
14, there were only 96 signed up. The deadline will be July 27.

The list of BELLABUZZ advertisers from Trey that was updated as of May 2 was reviewed by the
Committee members. It listed the ones who had already paid and those who hadn't. Thordean is
waiting for a more updated list from Trey.

The deadline for submitting articles for the September 1 issue of BELLABUZZ is August 22. Connie has
gotten the word out to the clubs.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



